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8 November 2022 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

As you will be aware, our first week of internal assessment exams, for Year 10 and Year 12, will take place 
during week commencing 21 November, for all subjects that your child studies.  
 
Assessment will take place in each subject area.  Assessments for the subjects will take place in your child’s 
lessons during that week. All students are expected to attend school as normal.  The second assessment 
week will begin in the week commencing 17 April. During this second week the assessments will be testing 
students on a larger amount of subject content and so the assessments will be more demanding. 
 
A timetable of assessments will be published on INSIGHT on Monday 14 November 2022. 
 
Staff have been preparing students for the forthcoming assessments in lessons.  In addition, the school 
website has a section on revision which contains several video guides for students, supporting their revision. 
This section is under curriculum/revision and can be reached by clicking here. 
 
The school has begun working with an educational company called Elevate. At the bottom of the revision 
section, on the school website, there is information about parent support webinars that you may find useful. 
Full details of how you can sign up for these webinars and other resources can be found by clicking on the 
appropriate links on the school website. The student resource tab on the website is currently restricted to 
Year 11 and 13 as we begin our work with elevate. We are hopeful that this will be available to other 
students in due course. 
 

If you have any questions regarding any of the information above, then please contact school. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Stuart Gadd 

Assistant Headteacher 

Director of KS5 
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